
Dennis Tan, 44, partner at 
boutique shipping law �rm 
DennisMathiew

Leon Perera, 44, chief 
executive of�cer of 
research and consultancy 
�rm

Daniel Goh, 42, National 
University of Singapore 
associate professor of 
sociology 

Mohamed Fairoz Shariff, 
36, former associate 
librarian at National Library 
Board

Terence Tan, 44, lawyer at 
Peter Low LLC

He Ting Ru, 32, corporate 
lawyer

Firuz Khan, 48, owner of 
Wales-based chocolate 
factory Chocolate 
Xcellence

Dylan Ng, 40, wealth 
manager at RHB Bank

Luke Koh, 40, chief 
executive of holding 
company

Adrian Sim, in his 40s, 
businessman

Redzwan Ha�dz Abdul 
Razak, 30, engineer

Bernard Chen, 29, project 
executive at Ang Chin Moh 
Foundation

Chery Denise Loh, 32, 
sales consultant

Shaneet Rai, 27, trainee 
lawyer

Kenneth Foo, in his 30s, 
manager in charge of 
public education at 
Singapore Cancer Society

Ron Tan, 30, property 
agent

Workers’ Party new faces
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